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Our House Teams
 Our Christian
Distinctiveness

Striving for Life in all its
fullness John 10:10 

 

O Lord
Bless our school

Help us to take care of
ourselves

Each other, the world
and with our work.

Amen.

SYNC WITH OUR
SCHOOL DIARY!

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.
uk/diary/grid/2024/09/ 

MESSAGE FROM
 MR TOMLINSON
MESSAGE FROM
 MR TOMLINSON

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

As Year 6 SATs week comes to a close, I want to extend my heartfelt
thanks to you for your trust, support and kindness throughout the lead-up
to this 'moment in time' in your child’s school journey.

Your encouragement and reassurance at home have made a real
difference. We’ve seen your children approach the week with maturity,
resilience and a wonderful sense of determination. They have truly done
themselves proud. Governors who oversaw the testing this week echoed
these sentiments.

While SATs provide a snapshot of the progress children have made in
reading, writing and mathematics throughout their Key Stage 2 journey,
they are just one part of the bigger picture. The tests support the school
to identify strengths and areas for whole school development.

 Furthermore, so we can continue to support each child’s learning as they
prepare for the transition to secondary school. More than that, they also
show what children can achieve when supported by a strong partnership
between school and home — something we deeply value here.
Please know that we see your children as so much more than a test score.
Their creativity, kindness, humour and character are what make them
who they are — and we celebrate every bit of that.

Thank you again for being such an important part of this journey, so far.
We still have plenty to squeeze in the last 40 days of this academic year

Take Care

Mr Tomlinson, staff & Governors.
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Use of mobile phones for children

We kindly remind you to monitor your
child’s use of mobile phones outside of
school hours. While we understand that
mobile phones can be useful for
communication and safety, we encourage
responsible use and supervision,
especially when it comes to social media,
messaging apps, and online content.
Thank you for your continued support in
helping us keep all children safe and
focused on positive digital habits.

please click and scroll to E-Safety links
for parents

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeter
s.co.uk/safeguarding-e-safety-

risk-assessments/



BEECH CLASSBEECH CLASS

Beech class have been
exploring expressionism in
art. We used chalk pastels
to re-create one of Edvard

Munch’s famous pieces
‘Melancholy’



SYCAMORE
CLASS

SYCAMORE
CLASS

This half-term, Sycamore Class have
been exploring expressionist artwork.
We have created artwork inspired by
'The Scream' by Edvard Munch, used

colour theory to create our own
replica expressionist portraits, and
added text and colour to highlight

emotions in black and white
photographs. Here are some of our

wonderful pieces!



Listen to a story with Miss Walton,
read with an older child, get

comfy with your own book or have
fun creating some book-ish

artwork. Pop along to Book Club
for a calm end to your lunchtime.
Running every Thursday in Miss
Walton's classroom - years 1 to 6

are welcome!

Corinthians are raisingCorinthians are raising
money for Epilepsy Society.money for Epilepsy Society.
We are selling raffle ticketsWe are selling raffle tickets

on Tuesday 20th andon Tuesday 20th and
Wednesday 21st May, whichWednesday 21st May, which

could put you in with acould put you in with a
chance of winning a snugglychance of winning a snuggly
teddy bear. £1 per number.teddy bear. £1 per number.
The winner will be drawn inThe winner will be drawn in
achievement assembly onachievement assembly on

Friday 23rd MayFriday 23rd May
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DANCEDANCE
Megan won a first and a third place for her dance solos at a dance competition this

weekend. Well done, Megan! Shine bright!

Well done to Olivia and Adriana for
their fantastic efforts at the

Dance Lobo In-House competition
last weekend - 10 medals between
them! (including one each for the
parent dance off!). We are all so

proud of your hard work and
dedication. Congratulations!

DANCEDANCE

We are very proud to say that after a trial period
playing for Notts County Academy Ben has been signed

as an academy player for next season. We are really
proud of Bens hard work and dedication.

SIGNED ACADEMY
PLAYER.

SIGNED ACADEMY
PLAYER.
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Ellie in Oak class has passed her level
4 in swimming and is very proud of

herself.

GYMNASTICSGYMNASTICS

Chloe and Freya both achieved a gold
medal in their gymnastics competition.

We're really proud of all their hard
work, well done girls! 

Huge well done to Reis (Year 2) for
getting the gold medal in his

gymnastics competition this week! So
so proud of you 🖤 

SWIMMINGSWIMMING

GYMNASTICSGYMNASTICS

BOARDBOARD
  GAMES CLUBGAMES CLUB

George, Lucas and Frank
created this during Board

Games Club. 👍
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ACHIEVEMENTS

DAD’SDAD’S

East Bridgford Dads F.C 7
Chillaticos 3

Goal scorers where:
Adam Gray x 2

Martin Mitchell x 2
Mike Maguire
Dave Stewart
Dean Wilmot

Man of Match-
Adam Gray

APPROX.
£2067 RAISED!
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Thank you to Mr Burton
for these photos.


